
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 

 

As part of our Geography topic, ‘Our Local Area’ and our Science topic, ‘Plants’, we 

would like to take both classes on a walk to the Co-op in Outwood. This visit will 

involve the children using their maps to direct them to the Co-op. We will also be 

finding and naming local plants. 

The local visit form completed when your child started at OPALG covers this, but we 

wanted to let you know when the walk was taking place. 

 

1M 

Date: Monday 4th October 

Time: 1pm - 2pm 

  

1JE 

Date: Monday 4th October   

Time: 2pm - 3pm 

 

Can we please ask that your child is sent in normal school uniform and shoes. 

  

Thank you for your cooperation, 

 

Mrs Mahmood and Miss Johnson 

Y1 Team 

 

 

 

  


